

MEMORANDUM

TO

: Collectrors, POM, NAIA and MICP

All Concerned Division Chiefs

SUBJECT: Basketball Clinic for BOC Employees' children

DATE

: 21 April 2017

In line with the efforts of the Bureau of Customs (BOC) to establish an image of good governance, the BOC Transformers Basketball Team will conduct a basketball clinic to be held on March 3 and 4, 2017 at the BOC Gymnasium from 08:00 AM to 05:00 PM. Participants will be the children of BOC employees ages 6-15 year old. Children with ages 6-10 year old will be scheduled on 03 May 2017 and those with ages 11-15 will be scheduled on 04 May 2017. A Certificate of Participation will be given to each participant after the clinic. The basketball clinic will be headed by no other than our PBA Legends namely:

- 1. Kenneth Duremdes.
- 2. Marlou Aguino,
- 3. Bernzon Franco,
- 4. Gherome Ejercito,
- 5. Ronjay Enreli, and
- 6. Edward Joseph Feihl

In this regard, all employees who want their children to be part of this activity may send the name/s of their child/children to Atty. Roy P. Lawagan, Office of the Commissioner, at roy.lawagan@customs.gov.ph on or before 26 April 2017.

For information.

ATTY. GENIEFELLE P. LAGMAY For the Commissioner

> BUREAU OF CUSTOMS Office of the Commissioner

2017-002205